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  Road work scheduled in Chaves County  
 

Roswell – Work to repair a section of pavement on US 285 and US 70 (Roswell Relief Route) in Chaves 
County will begin next week.  Work will take place on US 285 between mile marker 106 and mile marker 
107 near the fair grounds and on the Roswell Relief Route between mile marker 8 and mile marker 15.  
Crews will begin on US 285 then move operations to the Roswell Relief Route.    
 
Work is expected to take approximately a month to complete, weather permitting.  The work is in an 
effort to improve the overall surface condition of that section of pavement.     
 
Motorists are asked to watch for construction personnel working in the area, observe temporary lane 
closures and reduce speed while work is taking place.  
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Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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